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      14th December 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Ministry of National Education 07.03.2017 Date and 2017/12 Circular with the purpose of 

protecting our children and young people against all kinds of malicious people and possible 

bad attempts to share the images of the parents of the written permission of the parents have 

been introduced. 

TED Schools and students who contribute to this success in the press and social media to 

announce, to show examples to other students, to share a fair pride to share the images except 

from the written information is also required. 

In this context, we would like you to sign the following section for you, in order to receive 

your written consent to share visual of the press and social media for the student you are the 

parent of ……………………………….................. 

Our respect. 

 

 

 

                                                        Hasan ÇELİK 

                                                                                      Middle School &High School Principal & 

                                                                                                       General Coordinator 

 

 

 

Please send the following to our class teacher ………………….until 17th December 2018 

Monday. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

TED Aliağa College Foundation Private Secondary School - High School 

I do not consider harm in order to share ………………………………. whom I’m the parent  

in the visual media to announce the school activities or the success of the school.  

Yours truly. 

 

Parent Name/Surname : 

Date     : 

Signature                      : 
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